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“I attended the PPACA seminar on March 12th. The seminar gave me invaluable insight to the
new PPACA rules and regulations. PPACA is going to have a major impact on business.
Business leaders are going to have to adapt and change to the complex set of rules and
regulations. This seminar gave me a starting point in making these changes.” Bill Struett, VP
Finance, Triangle Distributing Company, Santa Fe Springs, CA
“Advanced Benefit Consulting’s PPACA Seminar is the most informative and well-presented of
the many seminars on Health Care Reform that I have attended since 2010. In addition to the
great seminar, the PPACA Binder that is provided is my “go to” source at all times on Health
Care Reform questions that our clients (self-funded employers) ask. As a TPA (Third Party
Administrator), we must be well-informed on this important subject. ABC’s seminars provide a
wealth of information and is presented by individuals who really know and understand this
complex law…” Mary Ann Wessel, Vice President, EBA&M Corporation, Costa Mesa, CA
“This law has caused a flurry of actions due to the timeframes imposed by the law… As these
rules move forward we must be attentive to their specific requirements/interpretations. PPACA
requires that insurers and plan sponsors modify their coverage with market reforms, which are
significant, for the most part with this coming 2014 year. This seminar/workshop covers many
elements of ACA… I feel this seminar would be very helpful, specifically in helping individuals
responsible for executing your company’s medical plan benefits….” Dan Scorza, Director of
Safety & Insurance, Mitsubishi Cement Corporation, Lucerne Valley, CA
“Advanced Benefit Consulting is ahead of the game with PPACA training. The training and
information leads the way to understanding what is required of our company and staff to get
through the tangled web that is PPACA. Without this instruction, our company would have been
headed toward confusion and penalties. Thank you for being so thorough in your training.”
Laura Robledo, Human Resources, Tri-West, LTD, Santa Fe Springs, CA

